
Organisation:

Affected property:

S31

Matt Maguire

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission.  It is my view that the 
decisions made on the Bulleen precinct land use enable solutions to the open space 
issues created by the North East Link project.  This includes ensuring that the 
Framework Plan supports opportunities for active recreation in the Bulleen corridor 
for current and future sporting communities, for the land between the Eastern Fwy 
and Finns Reserve.  There should be a major focus in this precinct on active 
recreation and supporting infrastructure, to offset the disadvantages to the Bulleen 
community from the North East Link.  Regards,  Matt Maguire
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